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BPC ELECTRICITY TARRIFF REVIEW FOR THE FINANCIAL YEAR 2022/23

The Botswana Energy Regulatory Authority wishes to inform the public that after
careful consideration and having taken all economic factors into account, has decided
not to award Botswana Power Corporation a tariff adjustment for the financial year
2022/23.

This therefore means that there will be no tariff increase in this coming financial year
beginning 1** April, 2022. The Regulator will continue to support Botswana Power
Corporation to ensure security of electricity supply.

For further information please contact BERA at 5330392 email; info@bera.co.bw
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